


application.  MacDonald’s litter patrol has always been very efficient since their
original opening.  It is only a food outlet, and we have never noticed any rowdiness
or noise nuisance emanating from the establishment.  We feel that the slight
extension of their opening hours would be a good service to any hungry local
people returning home late for any reason.  We now frequently use their excellent
take-away service and would praise the high standards to which they adhere.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Christina and Paul Roadnight
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